
Thank you for your contribution
Scotch Parents is a support group, which allows parents and guardians of boys from the 
Junior, Middle and Senior Schools of the College to undertake activities and fund projects 
that support and enhance the experience of boys, parents and staff across the school.

This includes the annual Family Welcome BBQ at the commencement of the school year 
and helping organise parent and Year group functions throughout the year.

Your subscription of $25 per family per term is used to fund a number of projects and 
experiences across the Junior, Middle and Senior school. 

Look at all the GREAT projects your money has been used for…

•	 Large screen and projector for 
the Dickinson Centre

•	 Junior School readers, Sphero 
programmable robots and e books

•	 Junior School playground

•	 Junior School and Middle School table  
tennis tables

•	 Contribution towards the heating 
of the swimming pool

•	 Artist in Residence programmes

•	 Chess Club clocks

•	 4 large AV screens and electronic 
blinds in the Dining Room

•	 Live news streaming into the 
Bunnings Resource Centre

•	 Wall murals painted on the arts 
room as part of Scotch Arts week

•	 Café style study booths in the 
Bunnings Resource Centre

•	 3 Pacer Sailing Boats

•	 Senior School water fountains and chillers

•	 Perth Symphony Orchestra 
immersion across Scotch

•	 Soccer and Water Polo goals and portable 
grandstands for the playing fields

•	 Contribution to kitchens and ropes 
course for outdoor education at Moray

•	 Recycle bins and sustainability audit

•	 Contribution to Junior and Senior 
School air conditioning

Thank you for supporting your boys with your continued contribution.

Mr Ian Knobel and Mrs Steph Debnam 
Co Presidents, Scotch Parents

Preparing boys for life


